
 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

February 3-7, 2020 is staff appreciation week and we are hoping you will help us celebrate the won-
derful teachers and staff of Twin Oaks Elementary school. The PPO is organizing a week of celebration 
for school staff to show them we appreciate everything they do for our children. 

We would like the children to participate in this week long celebration! 

Please encourage your child to draw a picture, write a poem/story or make a card for their current 
teacher, favorite teacher (past or present), daycare supervisor, lunch supervisor or office staff. They can 
fill out the bottom of this page and give it out that week.

Thank you for encouraging your children to take part in Staff Appreciation Week. 

 

PLEASE CUT HERE


